
“Seeking the Truth” - John:6
“According to Scripture, waiting on God is not a passive state, but rather an
active process of asking, seeking and engaging the Holy Spirit.” -Pete Greig

Phone: 403 359 3835.  Website:https://tchs.horizon.ab.ca
Please call if a student is sick or will be absent!

Taber Christian High School News and Notes:
Dec. 12 - Dec. 18, 2022

Monday, Dec. 12
Tuesday, Dec. 13  - Chapel 11:30am

Mentorship group - after school @ TCS
Wednesday, Dec 14 - Kiwanis Festival - 7pm TCHS Band
Thursday, Dec 15 - Ugly Sweater or Red/Green dress up day

Grade 9/10 Options - skating 2pm
Friday, Dec 16 - “The Grinch” Christmas movie @ TCHS 7pm!

School Year Calendar 2022-2023
Dec 16 - TCHS Christmas Movie Night - “The Grinch” - International Travel Fundraiser
Dec 23 - No school (start of Christmas holidays).
Jan 09 - Back to School
Jan 13-27 - Exams (please see exam schedule attached)
Jan 30 - No School

Reminders!!
- The office phone number for the High School is 403-359-3835. Please let the office know

if your son or daughter will be absent; arriving late or leaving early from school.
- Our school website is www.tchs.horizon.ab.ca.  Check regularly for calendar dates,

athletic calendar, TCHS newsletters and much more.

Grad Fees! Remember that a $100 Graduation Fee deposit for all Grade 12 students are
due ASAP - Please by School Cash Online - go to https://tchs.horizon.ab.ca/ and select
School Cash Online from the Quick Link or pay in cash or cheque to the school office.
Thank you!

Seeking help for our hot lunches from January - June!   We have two
hot lunches scheduled every month and we are looking for some more
help with preparing the food and serving.  We have a few moms that
have been helping us out but we could use some more help! Please
contact Tanya in the office @ 403-795-9349 or email
tanya.hoekstra@horizon.ab.ca The highschool students always
appreciate those who are feeding them :)
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Did you know that every few
years, TCHS students have
the opportunity to travel
internationally? This April,
we have a group of students
that will be traveling to
Europe.  While this is an
exciting opportunity, there is
also a significant cost!
Come on out to our
International Trip Movie
Fundraiser on December 16
@ TCHS!  We would love to
see you there!  Invite your
family and friends!


